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c/o Idaho State University Museum 
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Dear Don, 

May 19, 1966 

I certainly enjoyed meeting and talking with you and your wife 
at the SAA meetings in Reno. I learned quite a bit just from 
our brief chats. I also appreciate you showing us your film; 
and I'll be looking forward to seeing the whole production when 
you complete it. Be sure to let us know when it is complete. 

I had mentioned that I would send you a copy of the San Jose 
paper I gave at the meetings. We had some copies made, and I 
am enclosing one. Also, I'm enclosing a xerox copy of John 
Witthoft's article regarding the Human Factor in Flint Technology. 
Mayer-Oakes said that he would write you in a few days regarding 
some other matters and would enclose the full reference to the 
article then. 

Give your wife my regards. 

Joan B. Townsend 
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